
  

January 30, 2019. 

 

Dear Izar Aximoff and Clarissa Rosa, 

 Editors of the Special Issue “Survey, ecology and species management in Protected 

Areas”, Oecologia Australis 

 

 We are glad to submit a revised version of our short communication entitled “A 

3-year population study of Guerlinguetus brasiliensis ingrami (Rodentia, Sciuridae) at 

the Serra da Bocaina National Park, Rio de Janeiro state, Brazil” (OA#18731), by Ana 

Cláudia Delciellos, Priscilla Lóra Zangrandi, Jayme Augusto Prevedello, and Oscar 

Rocha-Barbosa. We appreciate the review and constructive comments of the two 

reviewers. We carefully considered and incorporated some suggestions in the 

manuscript. Our answers to the comments made are detailed in the "Letter to the 

reviewers". However, we would be happy to undertake any further revisions should 

these be needed. 

 Thank you for your consideration. We will be looking forward for your answer. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ana C. Delciellos 

 


